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NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

MEETING 
 

January 16, 2020 
 

To:    Property Owners & Residents 
 

 RE: Orchard Avenue Extension Feasibility Study 

  Board of Supervisors Presentation – Final Report 
 

The Mendocino County Department of Transportation has investigated the feasibility 

of a future extension of Orchard Avenue from Brush Street to Lake Mendocino Drive.   
 

The purpose of the Orchard Avenue Extension Feasibility Study was to provide traffic 

analysis and design studies for an additional north‐south arterial through the Greater 

Ukiah Valley Area. The planned Orchard Avenue Extension evaluated a complete 

street corridor including vehicle lanes, bike lanes, and sidewalks. The study took into 

account the planned roadway and private development improvements in the area 

with a focus to improve circulation and mitigate congestion on North State Street.  

The County would like to present the results of the study with its Board of 

Supervisors, neighbors and community on: 

Tuesday, February 4th, 2020*, at the 

Mendocino County Board of Supervisors Chambers 

501 Low Gap Road, Ukiah, CA 95842 
 

*please call DOT office (Howard Dashiell or Alicia Meier at (707) 463-4363) the day 

before the meeting to get a forecast of the time of presentation. 
 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR THIS IMPORTANT MEETING! 
 

Spanish translation services are available upon request with 48 hours notification. 

Servicios de traducción en español están disponibles bajo petición con 48 horas de 

notificación. 

Si usted tiene alguna pregunta, o no puede asistir la reunión, por favor llame a Megan Di Franco 

(Subdirector) at (707) 234‐2829. 


